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The Governor Certifies Sites Reservoir Under Senate Bill 149

The Sites Reservoir Project has been certified as an infrastructure project  
under Senate Bill No. 149 (SB 149). Signed by Governor Newsom earlier this year, 
SB 149 allows eligible infrastructure projects related to energy, semiconductors, 
transportation, and water to receive expedited judicial review under the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The Sites Project Authority as the 
lead agency under CEQA is required to issue a public notice of the certification 
using the language below:  

THE APPLICANT HAS ELECTED TO PROCEED UNDER 
CHAPTER 7 (COMMENCING WITH SECTION 21189.80) 
OF DIVISION 13 OF THE PUBLIC RESOURCES CODE, 
WHICH PROVIDES, AMONG OTHER THINGS, THAT ANY 
JUDICIAL ACTION CHALLENGING THE CERTIFICATION 
OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT (EIR) OR THE 
APPROVAL OF THE PROJECT DESCRIBED IN THE EIR IS 
SUBJECT TO THE PROCEDURES SET FORTH IN SECTIONS 
21189.85 AND 21189.86 OF THE PUBLIC RESOURCES CODE.  
A COPY OF CHAPTER 7 (COMMENCING WITH SECTION 
21189.80) OF DIVISION 13 OF THE PUBLIC RESOURCES 
CODE IS INCLUDED BELOW.

To view a copy of Chapter 7  
of Division 13 of the Public 
Resources Code, visit the 

California Legislative  
Information website at 

https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov.
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